
 

From: William Thomssen <wthom@local49.org> 
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 3:53 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state .sd .us> 
Subject: [EXT] South Deuel wind RE: PUC Docket# EL24-023 / South Deuel Wind Project 

Dear commissioners, Thanks for letting our voices hear. 

Will Thomssen 

Local 49 ABR 

4009 West 49th Street Suite 102 

Sioux Falls SD 57106 

605 366 8868 cell 

local49.org 


